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MARLENE GREW UP IN HUBERTUS
MARLENE HAS 2 CHILDREN & 3 GRANDCHILDREN
MARLENE WORKED FOR OVER 40 YEARS IN HUMAN
RESOURCES
MARLENE IS THE OLDEST OF 8 CHILDREN
MARLENE LOVES ANTIQUING AND READING,
ESPECIALLY HISTORICAL FICTION

May Activities
5/2 at 3:00 Humane Society                              5/13 at 1 :30 Bob W (guitar)
5/6 at 1 :30 RON R (Accordion)                           5/16 at 1 :30 Char West (guitar)
5/7 at 2pm Rytec community                            5/21 at  1 :30 Karen W (piano)
5/10 at 3:00 Mother’s  Day tea                           5/22 HUHS day of service 

May is  a month that inspires and is
beaut i ful  with a sense of  renewal .  From
beauti ful  spr ing f lowers to blooming
plants,  May has countless ways to
capture the magic of  the Lord’s work at
hand.  This month,  we look forward to our
community outreach from our community
partners .  Wishing everyone a MERRY
month of  May with renewal of  awareness
and bloom. 

DAVE WAS BORN IN MILWAUKEE
DAVE HAS 4 CHILDREN, 10 GRANDCHILDREN &
BOATLOADS OF GREAT AND GREAT GREAT
GRANDCHILDREN
DAVE WORKED FOR WISCONSIN POWER ELECTRIC AS A
TECH & DID A LOT OF TRAVELING
DAVE LOVES HUNTING & CAMPING WITH HIS FAMILY

Kristy Wilson, RN   |  Executive Director

DAVE MARLENE

5/18 Evelyn  (resident)
5/21 Marge (resident)
5/25 Eileen (resident)

5/2 Tracey (kitchen)
5/6 Marie (housekeeping)

5/7 Angie (nursing)
5/21 Michelle (kitchen)

5/22 Natalie (business-office)

IMPORTANT
UPDATES

 Upcoming-
*Mark your calendars our
next Resident TOWN
HALL meeting is 5/8 at
12:30pm in dining room

*Podiatry 5/17 at 9:30am

*We are looking forward
to multiple community
visits & volunteer groups
throughout. this next
month coming up.

We love our Spero
Volunteer groups!

May showers bring May flowers!!  Looking forward to what spring has
to offer.  Coming up this month, May 22nd, we have been blessed to
have Hartford Union High School students coming for a day of
service & choir performances.  They will be helping us get ready for
springtime with outdoor work and garden beds.  We are also looking
to plant some perennial plants around the facility. If you have a green
thumb in your family that would like to donate some perennials,
please contact Kristy or Julianne as we would love to share what you
have!!

We will be welcoming Carl, our new full-time maintenance in early
May.  Looking forward to getting him started with our many projects.  
Eric will continue to work his current part-time hours. Please
welcome Carl when you meet him 😊

New items coming soon:
- A couple more raised garden beds which will take place of the
inground ones on the west side of the facility.

- New outdoor seating 

Very excited about these updates coming soon!!  Reminder, if there
are updates you would like to see, please feel free to share your
ideas.

Blessed to be here with all of you~


